
From: Rep62@ohiohouse.gov
To: Andrea Barnes
Subject: RE: Opponent Testimony HB 248
Date: Friday, August 20, 2021 3:45:22 PM

Thank you.  Your submission has been received and will be considered as written only testimony

during the August 24th House Health Committee.
 
Best,
 
Abby
 
Abby Chumley
LSC Fellow
Ohio House of Representatives
Representative P. Scott Lipps
 
 
 

From: Andrea Barnes <andrea.barnes@galionhealth.org> 
Sent: Friday, August 20, 2021 2:25 PM
To: Rep62 <Rep62@ohiohouse.gov>
Cc: Emily Miller <emily.miller@galionhealth.org>
Subject: Opponent Testimony HB 248
 
FYI
 

Andrea Barnes
Andrea Barnes, REHS
Director of Environmental Health
Interim Health Commissioner
Galion City Health Department
Phone 419.468.1075 x 1265
Fax 419.468.8618
Cell 419.989.3189
www.galionhealth.org
 
Confidentiality Notice: "This e-mail is intended for the sole use of the intended recipient and may contain
privileged, sensitive, or protected health information.  If you are not the intended recipient, be advised
that the unauthorized use, disclosure, copying, distribution, or action taken in reliance on the contents of
this communication is prohibited.  if you have received this e-mail in error, please notify the sender via
telephone or return e-mail and immediately delete this e-mail."
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